
HKEX TO IMPLEMENT SEVERE WEATHER TRADING 

 

Dear Valued Customers: 

 

Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited (HKEX) is pleased to announce that 

Hong Kong's securities and derivatives markets to remain open during severe weather 

conditions. HKEX plans to implement Severe Weather Trading (SWT) from 23 

September 2024 (Mon). 

 

HKEX maintains trading, post-trade and listing arrangements in its securities and 

derivatives markets, including Stock Connect, derivatives holiday trading, and after-

hours trading, during a severe weather event. 

 

The Hong Kong Association of Banks and the Hong Kong Interbank Clearing Limited 

have confirmed that, during severe weather conditions, banking services, such as 

electronic money transfer channels, will be available from designated banks and 

settlement banks of relevant clearing houses of HKEX, to fully support Clearing 

Participants’ operations and money settlement requirements. 

 

For details, please refer to: 

Trading Calendar 

 

This announcement is for reference only. We make no representations or guarantees 

regarding its accuracy, timeliness or completeness. For any enquiries, please contact our 

Trading Department at (852) 2293-9688.  

 

Thank you! 

Yuanta Futures (Hong Kong) Co., Ltd 

19 Jun, 2024 

 

https://www.hkex.com.hk/News/Market-Communications/2024/240618news?sc_lang=en
https://www.hkex.com.hk/News/Market-Communications/2024/240618news?sc_lang=en

